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Nicola Gunn

From: planning

 

From: Bloomer, David [mailto:David.Bloomer@lancashire.gov.uk]  

Sent: 27 June 2016 11:05 
To: Rebecca Halliwell 

Cc: LHS Customer Service; planning 

Subject: app3/2016/0327 10 the Hazels Wilpshire 

 

Morning Rebecca, 
                        Whilst I would raise no objection to the proposal in principle, the development will 
see an increase in the number of bedrooms from 2 to 4 consequently I would need to see a 
corresponding increase in the number of onsite parking spaces from 2 to 3. Currently the site has 
only 2 spaces 
 
Dave Bloomer 

Highways Development Control 

Lancashire County Council 

 

 
 
 


